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Dear committee members, my wife and I have lived in
Hollywoodland for a number of years. We ask that you exempt all
of the streets in Hollywoodland from tour bus operations, all of
the streets In our neighborhood are substandard narrow hillside
streets. We live in a high fire danger area, getting Emergy vehicles
to navigate these streets is extremely difficult. We have had many
difficult issues in our and in surrounding neighborhoods and by
tour buses to operate in these hills would only exacerbate the
problem. Thank you, TJ and Paula Escott



